
CDISC International Interchange October 12-13 in Baltimore,
MD: “Standards for Patients”

The CDISC International Interchange this fall in Baltimore will highlight “Standards for Patients”. The
Conference on 12-13 October features three prominent keynote speakers, presentations from CDISC leaders
and volunteers from around the globe and interactive panels on streamlining clinical research and using
EHRs for research.


